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CUSTOMER ADVISORY 

UPDATE 3: LABOR ACTION IMPACTING 
NORTH AMERICA WEST COAST 
TERMINALS   
June 9, 2023, 

Dear Valued Customer, 

Please note that as of Friday morning, June 9th, the vessel backlog that developed at the ports of Los 
Angeles and Long Beach has cleared. In addition, cargo handling in Oakland was reported to be 
normal for a second straight day. However, labor shortages and other disruptions continue to impact 
the ports of Seattle and Tacoma.  

We will continue to monitor the situation and provide updates as necessary. If you have any further 
questions or concerns, please contact your APLL Representative. 

Sincerely, 

APL Logistics 


